REMINDER NOTICE

This NOTICE serves as a reminder that in order for the Household Sewage
Treatment System (HSTS) to operate as designed and installed, the com-
ponents and any associated pumps, filters, and/or controls must receive
monitoring and/or maintenance (0O&M) at specified intervals.

Our records indicate that service to your system is REQUIRED before
December 31, 2019 and that this inspection requires that a Registered Ser-
vice Provider perform the inspection /maintenance of your HSTS. Proof of
service must be returned or post marked to the Seneca County General

Health District no later than January 15, 2020.

FOR ADDITIONAL EXPLANATION VISIT OUR WEBSITE:
https:/www.senecahealthdept.org/sewage-systems

Questions? Please call 419-447-3691 ext. 325

NOTICE: IF INSPECTION REPORT IS NOT RECEIVED IN THE REQUIRED TIMEFRAME,
SCGHD WILL PROVIDE SERVICE AND CHARGE ACCORDINGLY.



